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RWBB KINDNESS DAY:  
On Wednesday, April 9th, RWBB recognized International Day of Pink.  Together 
we celebrated the path of diversity and inclusion through kindness and lifting each 
other up. By wearing pink, we showed the world we are never too small to make a 
difference.   
 

HIKE OR BIKE:  Spring is in the air! And with the arrival of spring, students are 
encouraged to hike and bike to school every Tuesday for May and June.  
Parents, please send your child’s participation tickets with them to the school 
every Tuesday. Students who participate will be entered in a weekly draw and a 
big draw at the end of June! Happy trails! 

 
PAC HOT LUNCH DAY:  Friday, May 16th is PAC’s last Hot Lunch 
Day.  PAC will be partnering up with Chicken Chef for our last Hot 
Lunch, so watch your child’s agenda for more information.  Thank you 
again, to our PAC and all the volunteers who helped make these Hot 
Lunch Days such a huge success!  

  
ELDER & KNOWLEDGE KEEPER AT BOBBY BEND:  RWBB is excited to announce 
that Wally Chartrand from  Key First Nation, will be at our school to share his knowledge 
about traditional teachings, storytelling and activities with both staff and students.   

 
CONCOURS D’ART ORATOIRE: 
Félicitations Gr. 4 Concours d’art oratoire winners!   
First Place:  Luca Corbett 
Second Place: Suri Medeiros 
Third Place:  Sebastian Noel 
Bonne chance to stuents, who will represent RWBB at the Manitoba Concours d’art oratoire. 
 
 
BROADWAY BOUND:  Congratulations to all the Gr. 4 students and 
staff who participated in the Broadway Bound – A Musical Tour!  
The numerous hours of practice paid off.  We would like to thank all 
our staff, parents and community members for their support, and 
everyone who helped to make our concert a huge success.   
 


